
A meeting of the ‘Resources Committee’ was held on the 14th January 2025 in school. 
The impact of the meeting was: 

• Governors received a clear update on the budget 
• Governors received a detailed Pupil Premium update 
• Governors reviewed the staffing structure of the school 

Governors lived out the Christian vision by continuing to ensure that opportunities are 
maximised for our children.  

 


